
Welcome Back!! 

In the Fall of 2022, Immaculate Conception, Port Perry, Durham Region, became inactive.  In 

the Fall of 2023, members of the TDC Executive, with the invitation and support of the Parish 

Priest, Rev. Keith Wallace, did a Membership Drive at the Parish Masses.  Twenty ladies voiced 

interest in re-activating the Council.  In November of 2023, an Information Session was held at 

the Parish, attended by 17 ladies and Fr. Keith. A vote to reactivate was taken and a full slate of 

officers were elected! Under the leadership of President, Veronica Tuzi, and their Spiritual 

Advisor, these ladies are thankful to once again, being an active and vibrant CWL Council in 

Toronto Diocese!  A warm welcome back! 

 

 
Immaculate Conception, Port Perry, Durham Region.   Installation 

of Executive Members and Spiritual Advisor at their first  

General Meeting, January, 2024. 


